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FORTY FORT, PA 
 

April 20, 2009 
 

Work Session 
 
 Forty Fort Borough Council held a work session on Monday, April 20, 2009 at the 
Forty Fort Borough Building, 1271 Wyoming Avenue, Forty Fort, with President Joseph 
Chacke presiding.   
  

Council Members present were as follows:  Deanna Brown, Robert Craig, Charles 
Kamus, Betty Mascelli, Frank Michaels, Dave Williams, Richard Yingst and President 
Joseph Chacke.  James McCabe was absent. 
  

Also present was Borough Secretary/Coordinator Denise Syms.  There were four 
(4) visitors. 
    

President Chacke called the work session to order at 8:30 p.m. 
  
 The following issues were discussed: 
 

 Tree plantings to be held on April 18, 2009. 
 Details need to be worked out for the Zoning Hearing Board requirement for a 

stenographer. 
 Work being done at the pool, namely the concrete repairs to the steps. 
 West Side Landfill Authority is discussing having municipalities donate labor and 

equipment to raze one of the buildings on the property. 
 Removal of a stump in front of Mr. Craig’s home. 
 The tasers for the Police Department. 
 The trees within the Abrahams Creek easement that need to be moved. 
 The levy fees. 
 Resolution to buy American. 
 The landscaping at the Borough Building. 

 
No Formal action by Council was taken. 
 
The work session concluded at 9:30 p.m. 

 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
  
       Denise Syms 
       Borough Secretary/Coordinator 


